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November 14, 1985

Hector P. Garcia, MD
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you very much for your application and check for membership
dues for the Texas Medical Foundation (TMF). The Foundation is happy
to welcome you as a member for the 1985-86 year.

Your assistance as a practicing physician is vital to maintaining
quality in Texas medicine and is greatly appreciated. We look forward
to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,
It< 4-=2'L

Elaine R. LaFleur
Public Relations Coordinator
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